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State of West Virginia
Department of Administration
Purchasing Division

NOTICE

Due to the size of this bid, it was impractical to scan
every page for online viewing. We have made an
attempt to scan and publish all pertinent bid
information. However, it is important to note that
some pages were necessarily omitted.

If you would like to review the bid in its entirety, please
contact the buyer. Thank you.
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Chapmon
Technical
Group

200 Sixth Averwe
St. Albans, WV 25177

304.727.5508
fax 3047275580

Buckhannon, WV
Martinsburg, WV

www.chaptech.com

July 1, 2008

Mr. Chuck Bowman, Buyer
Purchasing Division

2019 Washington Street, East

P. O. Box 50130

Charleston, West Virginia 25305-0130

Re: RFQ # DEP14348
Summit Park Waterline
Replacement Project
Dear Mr. Bowman:

Chapman Technical Group is one of West Virginia’s largest
homegrown engineering-architectural firms. Our headquarters is in St.
Albans with additional offices in Buckhannon and Martinsburg. We
specialize in water and wastewater engineering, airport engineering,
landscape architecture and site development, architecture and highway
and bridge design.

For over 22 years now, Chapman Technical Group has been
responsible for the planning, administration, design and construction of
over $300 million of water and wastewater system improvements projects

throughout West Virginia.

Chapman Technical Group is very interested in providing
professional engineering services for the Summit Park Waterline
Replacement Project for Harrison County through the Abandoned Mine
Lands Program. We have the ability to perform all of your required work
for this project with our current in-house staff of nearly 40 personnel.

We are submitting herewith two (2) copies of our Statement of
Qualifications in response to the Expression of Interest for the project,
and we hope that you find all of the required information in order.

Chapman Technical Group has the experience, technical
gualifications, and commitment to client satisfaction needed to assist
you with the successful completion of this project. We would welcome
the opportunity to present our firm’s capabilities to your selection
committee and look forward to hearing from you.

Very truly yours,
MY UL A CHAPMAN TECHNICAL GROUP
LUl G A D

Robert G. Belcher, P.E.
Senior Vice President, Engineering
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